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Meet the 2022 Club Officers: 
 

President: Jim Tippitt 

Vice President: Dave Syler 

2nd Vice President: Bryan Mott 

Secretary: Debbie Bishop 

Treasurer: Vickie Chilla 

 

 
 

Thank you 2021 Officers: 
 

President: Carolyn Yohannes 

Vice President: Jim Fielding 

2nd Vice President: Kathy Waters 

 

Secretary: Shane Bryant 

Treasurer: Vickie Chilla 

 

 



Secretary’s Report 
DECEMBER 2021         

Meeting Notes 
By: Debbie Bishop 

The December meeting/party of the Central 

Florida Metal Detecting Club was called to 

order at 7:00 pm, December 10, by club 

President, Carolyn Yohannes.  

Carolyn Yohannes:  

Explained the process to follow during the food 

serving and election process.  

 

Marc Hoover: Marc made a motion to reinstate 

the second VP position. Alan James seconded 

the motion. We brought the motion to vote and 

the members agreed to reinstate the second VP 

position. Marc Hoover nominated Bryan Mott 

and he accepted the nomination. 

 

ELECTION Results – 
Voting to install the board members and club 

volunteers takes place… 

2nd Vice-President: Bryan Mott 

Secretary:  Debbie Bishop 

Newsletter Editor:  Carolyn Yohannes 

Treasurer: Vickie Chilla 

Vice-President: Dave Syler 

President: Jim Tippitt 

Please hold on to your gift, the exchange will 

occur later. 

 

Jim Feilding: Jim thanked the members for 

allowing him to be on the board for 3 years. He 

went over the importance of following the code 

of ethics and representing the CFMDC in a 

positive light. Jim also suggested more 

members get involved in volunteering so that 

everyone has a chance to be involved.  

 

Kathy Waters: Kathy thanked the members 

for allowing her to be on the board. Thanked all 

of the club volunteers for their help.  

 

Carolyn Yohannes: Carolyn welcomed the new 

club officers and thanked everyone for her 

time as club president for 3 years. She also 

thanked the volunteers for their time. Carolyn 

asked everyone to hold their secret Santa gifts 

until further notice. Meeting was adjourned. 

  

There was a singing of the 12 Days Of 

Christmas by the club members, each table 

representing a day, which turned out to be 

quite entertaining. 

 

Tonight’s food was prepared and being 

served by members of the church 

congregation….THANK YOU! – 
Let’s eat. 

 

The adult gift exchanges were done by creating 

circles of participants, then passing the gifts 

left and right odd numbers. 

 

Carolyn Yohannes: Carolyn called Jen and her 

volunteers to the front to thank them for their 

help in preparing and serving our club dinner.  

 

The party came to a close soon after.   

 

 

 

 
 

 



 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  
 

 

 
 

 

 



 

OUR CLUB’S  
METAL DETECTING 

CODE OF ETHICS 

1. Fill all holes. Leave the land and 
vegetation as it was. 

2. Remove all trash and litter when 
you leave. 

3. Respect the rights and property of 
others. 

4. Observe all laws, whether 
national, state or local. 

5. Aid law enforcement officials 
whenever possible. 

6. Never destroy priceless 
historical/archeological 
treasures. 

7. All metal detectorists may be 
judged by the example you set. 
Always conduct yourself with 
courtesy and consideration for 
others. 

 

REMINDER: Club dues are $25 for the year 

and there is a one-time membership fee of $15. 

If you are paying by check, please make it out 

to “The Central Florida Metal Detecting Club” 

 

Club patches available for $8 each and to non-

members at $10 each. See Rob Hill at the 

meeting to purchase. 

 

 

 

SILVER RAFFLE WINNERS 

No Drawing in December 
 

FIFTY/FIFTY WINNER 

No Drawing in December 
 

BADGE DRAWING 

No Drawing in December 
$20 next month 

 
FINDS TABLE WINNER 

No Drawing in December 

 

 

 

Come And Join Us!!! 
We meet the second Friday of every month. 

Meeting Place:  

Community United Methodist Church 

41 West Highbanks Rd. 

Debary, FL 32713 

Meeting Date:  January 10, 2020 

Meeting Time:  7:30pm 

 

 

 

COIN VALUE OF THE MONTH 

1829 Bust Half Dollar 

Mintage:  3,712,156 

Grade                   Value 

       Good                                       $49 

       Fine                                  $61 

       Extremely Fine                        $128 

       Uncirc.                               $1,050 

Source: coinstudy.com 

 

 

 



 

YEAR TO DATE METAL PRICES CLOSE OF 2021 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

       

       

           



 

2021 FINDS TABLES FINAL SCORES 
The finds tables were inactive due to the holiday party. 

If you don’t know who won hunter of the year, take a 

look at the final scores from 2021. 

 

FINDS TABLES scores through December 2021 

   

 

Place             Name  Points 
1 Gary Dover 129 

2 Danny Case 92 

3 Lee Noga 55 

4T Vickie Chilla 27 

4T Lee Neubauer 27 

5 Rodger Taylor 22 

6 David Syler 13 

7 Marc Hoover 12 

8T Jim Tippitt 8 

8T Joseph Bielawski 8 

9 Jerry Burbaugh 6 

10 Pete Richter 5 

11 Jerry Hitson 4 

12T Shane Bryant 3 

12T Richard Ketcham 3 

12T Paul Whitehead 3 

13T Alan James 2 

13T Joyce Chapman 2 

14T Beatriz Taylor 1 

14T Deborah Prock 1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The Central Florida Metal Detecting Club 

 
  President: Jim Tippitt   

New Smyrna Beach, FL 32168 

              (386-847-4555)— jili108nsb@yahoo.com 

Vice President: Dave Syler           2nd Vice President: Bryan Mott 

386-424-9877                                     407-756-3092 

 

Treasurer: Vickie Chilla                                   Secretary: Debbie Bishop 

407-476-3998                                                     386-878-6929 

 

Application For Membership 

Please Print Application 

 
Membership Fees:______________ Single ($15) 

(Membership Fee may incur after one year lapse of dues) 

 

Membership Dues:     $25.00 Per year/ Per Member 

 

Make all checks out to C.F.M.D.C. 

 

Meetings:   Second Friday of Each Month at 7:30 pm 

Location:   Community United Methodist Church 

41 West Highbanks Rd. 
 Debary, FL 32713 

 
Name:           _________________________________________________ 

 
Address:          _________________________________________________ 

 
City:            ___________________State____Zip:_______________ 

 

Phone  ______--_________--________  E-mail___________________________ 

 

 

When are you available for Metal Detecting?  Weekdays-- Weekends-- 

 

I agree to abide to all club rules and obey the treasure hunters code of ethics. 

 

Signature:______________________________________ 

 

Introduced by:_________________________________ 

 

Applications and fees may be presented at meeting or mailed to: 

CFMDC Members 

P.O. Box 1563, Eustis, FL. 32727 

Or online at: http://www.thecfmdc.com/join.html

  



Club Officers 
President                      
Jim Tippitt 
jili108nsb@yahoo.com 

386-847-4555 

 
 

 

Vice President 
 Dave Syler 

 

 

2nd Vice President    
Brian Mott 
 

 

 

   Treasurer 
   Vickie Chilla 
 

 

 

Secretary                  
Debbie Bishop 

 

 

 

 
Club Volunteers  
Monthly Finds Tables 
Rob Loucks 
 

Webmaster 
Jerry Hitson 
 

Half & Half         
George & Deborah Guimond   
 

Silver Raffle 
Bill & Betty Shackelford 
 

Photographers 
Bill Shackleford, Rob Loucks, Jerry Hitson 
 

Refreshments 
Joe Bishop 

         

Newsletter Editor     
Carolyn Yohannes 

 

Any time you show up 

for a club meeting or 

hunt, don’t forget to 

sign the register. 

 

 

Please feel free to bring 

a snack for the monthly 

meeting! 

 


